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Dear Parents and Carers, 
School Uniform for September 

 

It never ceases to amaze me how much the children grow during the course of the year (🌱 to 🌳 in 

the space of months!).  I imagine you will soon be starting to think about whether you’ll need to get 
your child a new uniform for September. So, I thought this was a good opportunity to remind you about 
the uniform and also to let you know about what we’d like the children to wear on PE days for next 
year.  
 

School Uniform is: 
 

• Royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan with the school logo (available 

from Rumours on Victoria Road) 

• Black/grey trousers, skirt or shorts  

• White polo shirt  

• Black shoes or plain black trainers 

 
 
This year, we’ve found it’s really helped having the children coming to school in their PE kit on PE 
days and we will continue this next year.  In September, we’re introducing the following for the days 
the children have PE in Year Groups 1 to 6. 
 

• Plain navy blue hoody  

• Plain navy blue shorts/tracksuit/leggings   

• Yellow polo shirt 

• Plain black trainers or plimsols 
 
In September, we will provide each child with an iron-on badge for the hoody. We thought this would 
help to keep the cost down for parents but also to personalise the hoodies for you.  We’re really hoping 
you will support us with this – we think the children will love the new PE kit and also look so smart in 

it 🏅🏅🏅 

 
Best wishes 
 

 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head teacher 


